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Bev Price
Bev joined Sweet Adelines with the City of Gardens Chorus in 1999. She has
been a long-time Social Chairperson, with all that entails. She is always a
welcoming presence on our coaching dates, ensuring that the coach has
refreshments without being asked. A few years ago, she took on the duties of
Costume Chair. Her ideas are well received including refurbishing costumes to
be 'better than' the originals. For our recent tour in the Maritimes, she created
original scarves which we proudly wore for all singing performances.

Being very community minded she has coordinated and delivered significant
chorus donations to the Victoria Womens' Transition House for many Christmas
seasons.

Assisting the chorus to be fiscally sound is also on her radar, so coordinating
fundraising through grocery cards has been done for over 10 years now.

Back in 2020, Bev hosted the first summer 'socially distanced' gathering. Using al health mandates, we gathered in her
back yard and sat in groups of 6, poker chips under our chairs, 6' apart! We played lawn games and danced. No one
there will forget the joy of just being together....while apart.

In 2021 Bev joined the Board and although we just meet on ZOOM, Bev always, in her quiet
way, contributes the expertise she has of women singing, playing and working together in
harmony. 

She loves this Chorus with all her heart and we are proud to bring her name forward as our
Nominee for the Carol Poole Spirit of 26 award.


